
 

 

 
 

The Commission invites interested parties to a lunchtime 
drop-in with Jacob Cherry, the Senior Regulatory Adviser 

in Hong Kong, on engagement in Asia through the  

Hong Kong Representative Office. 
 

The session will take place at the Commission’s offices, Glategny Court at  

12.30pm on Wednesday 9th January 2019. 
 

To register your interest please follow the link below: 
 

 Click to register for the drop-in session 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hong-kong-representative-office-drop-in-session-tickets-53798898955?aff=ebdssbdestsearch

